
216

Alexander Gunyon

From: Joe k 
Sent: 02 June 2024 13:35
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands farm development.
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I object to this development because we don't have the infrastructure for it. The roads are already jamming up 
terribly from the new estate between Tesco and aldi. Adding another estate there where the roads are already 
single car at points will clog the whole area. This will put a massive strain on  locals who need to get around and will 
negatively impact the areas economy as people won't want to deal with the traffic to get in and out. On top of that 
that area is very important for wildlife and if we build on it then it won't be long before we start cutting into the 
woods to add more houses. 
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